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House Bill 2027 is a bad bill that should be defeated.  It is an end run around an open and
transparent public process.  This disgusting bill appears to simply be a payoff to a NIMBY
with a lot of money to throw around.  Kill this bill, it is not in the public interest.

/s/ Jon Krutsch
61125 Ridgewater Loop
Bend, OR  97702 
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